
 

 
WELCOME TO ROCHEDALE STATE SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP 

 

The Uniform Shop is located just inside the gym.  It is run by your friendly P&C 
Association and employs one part time staff member. We are all here to help you 
and your children with the important task of being fitted for uniforms and our aim 

is to make your fitting run as smoothly as possible. 

To help us achieve this goal, please read through all the information 
thoroughly. 

If you would like to join our wonderful team of volunteers, or if you have any 
concerns, please direct all enquiries to uniform@rochedalesspandc.com.au 

  
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR BACK-TO-SCHOOL 
 

• All fittings are on a first come first served basis and no appointment is required. Upon 
arrival, please check in with one of our friendly team.  

• Due to the increased demand of some items and sizes, we strongly recommend your 
student gets fitted during Term 4 to ensure you receive all your needs. Students will be 
fitted with ‘growth’ in mind.  

• Keep all items in their packaging, with tags attached, unwashed, unworn and not 
labelled. Have your student try them on a few weeks prior to school to ensure they still 
fit. If they do not fit (and are in their original condition) items may be exchanged. Please 
email the Uniform shop to arrange this if required. Exchange is offered on all items 
except hats, and refunds are only available in special circumstances. 

• If you are unable to attend any of the sessions, orders may be placed via the App Qkr! 
and collected during our regular trading hours, instructions are included.   
 

    

• Contactless and card payments 
are preferred as we no longer accept cash. We cannot accept payments via email or 
telephone.  
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BACK TO SCHOOL UNIFORMS 
2025 STUDENTS   -   ALL YEAR LEVELS  

 

No bookings required for the dates below   

We are now located in the school gym near the parent's carpark 
  
  

JANUARY 2025 - OPENING TIMES 
 
  

MONDAY 20/1/25  CLOSED  
TUESDAY  21/1/25  3PM TO 7PM  

WEDNESDAY  22/1/25 8AM TO 2PM  

THURSDAY  23/1/25 2PM TO 5PM  

FRIDAY  24/1/25 8AM TO 2PM  
  
 

 

QKR! COLLECTION JANUARY 2025  

 
Qkr! order collection times are listed above.  

When choosing your collection day ensure you place the order by 8am the 
previous day.  

 This allows time to process all orders.  
For example: order before 8am Tuesday for collection on Wednesday.  

 
 

REGULAR OPENING HOURS  
DURING SCHOOL TERMS ARE 
MONDAY and WEDNESDAY  

8.15am to 9.15am & 2.15pm to 3.15pm 


